


We hope you and your family had a wonderful summer! With school starting soon, we are sending a reminder about scheduling a checkup for your 16-year-old. Some important vaccinations may be needed at this age, and we want to help your teen remain healthy and protected against serious diseases. 

Please contact the office at [insert number] to schedule your teen’s appointment. More information is also available at 
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/who/teens. 

This program provided through the AAFP Foundation with support from Sanofi Pasteur. 
© 2017 American Academy of Family Physicians Foundation
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